From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

To: "Landenberger, Dan R"

Cc: Sheldon Hitchcock (slhitchcock@talonlpe.com)
Subject: RE: Line leak C-141 update

Date: Wednesday, October 08, 2014 4:05:00 PM

NMOCD Tracking Number will be 2RP-2535
Thanks,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210

0: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Landenberger, Dan R [mailto:DRLandenberger@dcpmidstream.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 08, 2014 8:45 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Sheldon Hitchcock (slhitchcock@talonlpe.com)

Subject: Line leak C-141 update

Mike, DCP repaired the line yesterday and has contracted Talon to conduct remediation activities at
the site. They will excavate and remove the contaminated soil and collect confirmation samples. If
you have any question you can contact Sheldon (575-689-5198) or myself. Thanks

Dan Landenberger
Senior Environmental Specialist
Permian Region

DCP Midstream, LP

10 Desta Drive, Suite 400 West
Midland, TX 79705

Ofc: 432-620-4085

Cell: 432-557-4824

e-mail: drlandenberger@dcpmidstream.com
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